
HELLO FROM TEA HQ 

We’re quite new on the tea scene. In the scheme of things anyway. We’re small, 
but we’re doing our best to make a few changes. A huge part of this relates to 
understanding more and more about where our tea comes from. As a small 
company we benefit greatly from Ethical Tea Partnership movement and we 
continue to be committed to and support it and the associated causes. 

OUR APPROACH TO BUYING TEA 

Our approach here is simple. We only buy high quality rolled whole leaves from 
suppliers who are skilled in growing and creating great tasting products. We 
follow a “getting closer to the leaf” approach which helps us to remove layers in 
the tea buying process. The key parts of this approach are: 

We only work with our suppliers and partners who help us to source and gather 
full information on the origins of the tea we buy. If the information isn’t available 
we don’t buy it. 

Where possible, and certainly for our high volume blends, supply contracts are 
agreed annually and the price paid reflects the high quality leaves that we buy. 

All tea purchased is required to carry third party sustainability certification in 
addition to our Ethical Tea Partnership membership. 

In addition to our ETP membership and certification requirements we are also 
became a certified B Corp in 2016. This reflects a wider belief that we should 
carry out all of our work in a way which is responsible and a force for good. 
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